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Reminder

S

No. EDN-HE(21)F(10)13/2021-Road Safety
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 i
Dated: Shimla-171001 the January, 2022

To
1. All the Principals Govt. Degree /Skt. Colleges in HP.
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in HP.
Subject: - Regarding establishment of Road Safety Clubs in Educational

Institutions.

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 15-11-
2021 & 14-12-2021the subject cited above.

. In this context: you were directed to establish Road Safety Clubs in all
the Educational Institutions but it is a matter of grave concern that action taken report is
still awaited from some of the Principals of Govt. Colleges and DDHEs. You are
thérefore, again directed to send the action taken report to this Directorate within two days
positively through return mail at genbr@rediffmail.com, so that the Government could be
apprised in the matter accordingly.

TREAT IT MOST URGENT

Joint Director of Higher Education(C-II)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. Even dated Shimla —I the January, 2022
Copy to:-
1. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh for information please.
\)./f echnical Officer I.T. Cell with the request to upload the same on departmental website.
3. Guard File
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Joint Director of Higher Education (C-II)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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